April 14, 1920,

Dear lr.mm.-

with further reference to my letter of the 19th
uarch ,regarding the request of ur.n.i;.w, Indian Agent
at St.Peters, to build a dam adjacent to the Indian reserve,
I have to say that I have received a favoureble repors regard-
ﬁcthia from our Indian Superintendent, and 1 am issulng
imstructions to authorise Mr.MoDonald to have the dam con~
structed,

Yours truly,

L

Deputy Superintendent Geners '

John G Douglas,Beqe, MeF.,
House of ComnQns,
ottawa,
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